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March 12, 2020

Dear Springfield Local Schools Parents, Guardians and Staff:

This afternoon, Governor DeWine announced that Ohio schools will have an extended
spring break to address the outbreak of Coronavirus (COVID-19). Springfield Local Schools
will not be in session beginning March 16th and plan to return on Monday April 6th. The
Governor has stated that this date will be re-evaluated closer to that time.

We are closely monitoring details related to this announcement and will release more
details in the coming days as guidance becomes available.

The State of Ohio has provided resources regarding COVID-19 at its website,
https://coronavirus.ohio.gov/. This resource contains information regarding Coronavirus
and how you prepare and react to this evolving situation.

The safety and well-being of our students, staff and community are our number one
priority and will guide decisions made over the next several days.

Sincerely,

vl Moo

Chuck Sincere
Superintendent


https://coronavirus.ohio.gov/

